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Dear All,

The Summer this year has caused acute shortage of water in the
neighbouring areas, be it for drinking, or for irrigation purposes.

To make things worse, there are drought like conditions in many
parts of the Country.

We are blessed not to have problems like these but let us think
about those who equally need water for their minimum daily
needs, and to survive, but are unfortunate not to have enough
water, NOT EVEN FOR DRINKING OR COOKING.

LET US HELP THEM.

LET US CONSUME LESS.

LET US SAVE WATER, SAVE LIFE AND, THE ENVIRONMENT.
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